
 

 

 

Our ref : SS/DW 

10th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 Parent’s Evening Wednesday 26th January 16:30 – 19.30 
 
We hope that you and your families are well and safe. 
 
I would like to invite you, to attend our online Parent’s Evening. This is an important opportunity for 
you to discuss your son or daughters progress with their subject teachers and to explore ways in 
which they can be supported over the coming months. 
 
To enable social distancing as well as booking online, the appointments will be conducted virtually via 
video call. 
   
We operate an online booking system, which will provide you with the opportunity to select a time slot.  
Appointments can be made from 9.00am on Wednesday 12th January and will close at 12 noon on 
Wednesday 26th January. 
 
Please visit http://queenelizabethhumanitiescollege.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your 

appointments. Login with the following information: 

Student’s First Name:    <<Forename>> 

Student’s Surname:        <<Surname>> 

Student’s Tutor Group or Date of Birth : <<Information>> 

If your child is taught by the same teacher for more than one subject, only book one appointment as 

all subjects we be discussed in one meeting. 

If you need any support in booking appointments, please contact Mrs. Wiles or myself on 01885 

482230 who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf or click on the link below, which 

explains how to use the school cloud parents evening website. 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-

over-video-call 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Seneque 
Head of School  
 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  F:01885 485822 www.qehs.co 

E:admin@queenelizabeth.hereford.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

 


